
 
 

June 4, 2015 
 
 

DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 907 
 
 
To All Members of the DCRB: 
 
RE: WILLIAM V. TAYLOR NAMED TO SUCCEED TIMOTHY L. WISECARVER AS PRESIDENT OF 

THE PENNSYLVANIA AND DELAWARE COMPENSATION RATING BUREAUS 
 
 
The Governing Boards of the Pennsylvania and Delaware Compensation Rating Bureaus (PCRB/DCRB) 
are pleased to announce that William “Bill” V. Taylor has been hired to succeed Timothy Wisecarver as 
President.  Bill will join the PCRB/DCRB on July 6 as President-Elect while Tim will remain as President 
until his retirement in late August.   
 
Bill's career has been exclusively in Property & Casualty Insurance.  He comes to the PCRB/DCRB after 
serving as Vice-President of Underwriting & Field Services for the New York Compensation Insurance 
Rating Board since 2008.  In addition to underwriting, his background is strong in operations and 
technology.  Bill has held executive positions at INSolve, Inc.; Munich Re and AXA Corporate Solutions, 
where his focus was on program business; Cap Gemini Insurance Practice Consulting; and Community 
Association Underwriters.  His earliest work included positions at CIGNA, Pennsylvania Manufacturers 
Insurance Company and New Jersey Manufacturers Insurance Company. 
 
Bill earned his BS from The College of New Jersey and an MBA from Philadelphia University.  Bill and his 
wife and family are lifelong residents of Bucks County, PA. 
 
The PCRB/DCRB Governing Boards want to recognize and express our sincere appreciation to Tim 
Wisecarver for over 26 years of leadership of the Bureaus. Tim is highly regarded in the workers’ 
compensation industry.  Tim’s effective management style, knowledge as an actuary and high degree of 
professionalism and integrity have served the member companies and the workers compensation 
markets of both states extremely well.  Tim effectively guided the Bureaus through both calm and 
turbulent times in the workers compensation industry, providing information and valuable support to 
member companies, regulators, the business community, and the general public.  Under Tim’s guidance, 
the Bureaus have enhanced data collection and analysis to further the mission of providing accurate loss 
costs, appropriate classifications, equitable and effective rules and useful information in support of a fair, 
stable workers compensation market to the benefit of insurers, employers, employees and the general 
public.  
 
We are thankful to Tim and wish him the best for his retirement years. 
 
Bruce H. Blom, PCRB Governing Board Chair  Ira Feuerlicht, DCRB Governing Board Chair 
Penn National Insurance    AIG 
 
 

Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and other topics. 

   

 


